
Dear Cedar Falls School Board, 
 

My name is Kenidee Bronner and I am a Junior at Cedar Falls High School. I am 
requesting to graduate at the end of my junior year in May 2019.  Due to early graduation, I 
would like to attend the University of Iowa the fall of 2019 to pursue a career in Nursing or 
Radiology. I have taken my ACT and will be taking it again to improve my score. I have spent 
countless hours and worked hard to obtain enough credits to graduate early. I will continue to 
work hard this year and prepare myself for my future knowing that I will be attending college 
next year.  

 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 
Kenidee Bronner  
 
 
 


